
From: Oldroyd, Shelby Q.
To: Xiao, Ningchuan
Cc: Kline, Susan; Vankeerbergen, Bernadette; Haddad, Deborah
Subject: Geography 6299
Date: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 10:02:00 AM

Dear Professor Xiao,
 
On Monday, October 12, the Social and Behavioral Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
reviewed a new course proposal for Geography 6299.
 
I am happy to let you know that the Panel unanimously approved the request, and Geography 6299
will continue through the approval process.
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, please feel free to contact Susan
Kline (faculty Chair of the SBS Panel; cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
Best wishes,
Shelby
 
Shelby Oldroyd
Curriculum and Assessment Assistant
College of Arts and Sciences
154E Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-292-6248
http://asccas.osu.edu
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